
Regional and Local Plan Released for Comment 
 
The Southwest Corner WDB, in collabora�on with our regional partners, is pleased to present 
WIOA Mul�-Year Regional and Local Plans (PY2025 – PY2029), which have been posted for a 
public comment period from May 7, 2025 to June 9, 2025. 
 
These plans outline strategies for coordinated and collabora�ve service delivery among local 
boards and WIOA partners, both locally and regionally, within the public workforce 
development system. Addi�onally, the plans support the vision, strategic and opera�onal goals 
of Governor Shapiro as outlined in the PA WIOA Combined State Plan. 
 
The plans can be viewed by visi�ng www.southwestcornerwdb.com  
 
All comments on these planning documents should be submited via email to 
policy@partner4work.org. 
 

http://www.southwestcornerwdb.com/

